
Welcome to Plymouth First Baptist Church 

HOMECOMING  

The Lord’s Day, October 11, 2020 
 

10:50 AM Church Family Announcements 

 

11 AM Morning Worship 

                                             
 

Prelude B.J. Lyle 
 

Welcome Pastor Paul 
 

Prayer and Responsive Reading                                                       Pastor Paul 

 

LEADER: 

How good and pleasant it is when God’s people live together in unity! 

It is like precious oil poured on the head, running down on the beard, 

running down on Aaron’s beard, down on the collar of his robe. 
3 It is as if the dew of Hermon were falling on Mount Zion. 

For there the LORD bestows his blessing, even life forevermore. 

 

CONGREGATION: 

Praise the LORD, all you servants of the LORD who minister by night in the house of 

the LORD. Lift up your hands in the sanctuary and praise the LORD. 
3 May the LORD bless you from Zion, he who is the Maker of heaven and earth. 

Your name, LORD, endures forever, your renown, LORD, through all generations. 

 

LEADER: 

The idols of the nations are silver and gold, made by human hands. 

They have mouths, but cannot speak, eyes, but cannot see. 

They have ears, but cannot hear, nor is there breath in their mouths. 

Those who make them will be like them, and so will all who trust in them. 

 

 

 

 

CONGREGATION 

All you Israelites, praise the LORD; house of Aaron, praise the LORD; 

House of Levi, praise the LORD; you who fear him, praise the LORD. 

Praise be to the LORD from Zion, to him who dwells in Jerusalem. 

 

ALL: 

Praise the LORD. 

 

 

*Praise Songs “He Has Made Me Glad” 

 “Here I Am to Worship” 

 

 In Remembrance 

 
 
 

 

  

Special Music “Precious Memories” B.J. Lyle, Organist 

  Scott Bradshaw, Pianist

  

*Pastoral Prayer  Pastor Paul 

 

Youth Skit 

   

Ministry in Music “God and His Children” 

   

Sermon Lost, Found: Welcome Home    Pastor Paul 
      

*Hymn of Dedication       “Softly and Tenderly” Page 479 

 vv. 1,4 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Doward Jones, Japser Allen, Kathryn Dorsey, Geraldine Bateman, Luke Leary, Garland Rea 

You are welcome to use the church wi-fi! The password is– psqvcvk4xr3cf5 

 

*Indicates the congregation should please stand if able 

 

 



Dear Brothers and Sisters of First Baptist, 

 

It is hard to believe it is one year since Sherri and I first worshipped with you on the 

trial sermon weekend. We truly witnessed God moving as He brought us to you. That 

weekend will remain a fond memory. From the very beginning we have enjoyed such 

wonderful fellowship and you have made us feel so welcome- even though we came to you 

as Yankees! Thank you for all the big and little ways you have expressed southern 

hospitality. It is a real thing!  

As a church and nation, we had no idea what the LORD had in store for 2020, 

though facing challenges and losses as a church, God has been faithful! HE is working. We 

have seen God’s hand moving in our midst and to Him belongs all the glory. Our outreach 

through radio and social media has been strong. And it is encouraging to see attendance at 

worship coming back once again. Prayerfully, all our church gatherings will resume soon.  

Of great comfort is this reality: the gospel of Jesus cannot be stopped- no matter what is 

happening in this world! 

Let us all expect great things from God in the year ahead. Let us pray for revival in 

our own hearts, our church, our community, state, and nation.  

             In the service of Jesus Christ,  

Pastor Paul                 

Phil. 1:3-6  

 

 SERMON: Lost and Found: Welcome Home Luke 15 
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Address: PO Box 400 –Plymouth, NC  27962 

Senior Pastor – Rev. Paul Harrington 

Min. of Children, Youth & Education - Rev. Karen Pruette 

Choir Director – Scott Bradshaw; Organist – B.J. Lyle  

Deacons of the Month – David Carraway 

Office Administrator- Danita Davis 

 

 

 


